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January 26, 2024 

Honorable Mayor and City Officials 
City of La Porte, Texas 

Patrick H. Peters Ill 

Vice President - Regulatory Legal 
patrick.peters@ccntcrpointcnergy.eom 

I 005 Congress Ave. 
Suite 650 
Austin, TX 78701 
(512) 397-3032 

Subject: Notice of CenterPoint Energy Houston Electric, LLC Filing to Change Rates 

CenterPoint Energy Houston Electric, LLC ("CenterPoint Houston), in accordance with 
the Public Utility Regulatory Act, hereby provides notice of its intent to file an application to adjust 
its rates for both retail and wholesale delivery of electricity not earlier than February 28, 2024, and 
not later than March 9, 2024. 

On the date that CenterPoint Houston files its application at the Public Utility Commission 
of Texas ("PUCT"), CenterPoint Houston will also provide you with an electronic version of the 
rate filing application. If you have questions concerning this notice, please contact Ms. Alice Hart 
at (713) 207-5322. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick H. Peters Ill 




